
Phillips Murrah sponsors Big
Brothers  Big  Sisters’  Bowl
for Kids’ Sake event

Information  Technology
Director  Sam  Lincoln

Five teams of Phillips Murrah employees, families and friends
showed  off  their  bowling  talents  to  celebrate  the  firm’s
fundraising efforts toward Big Brothers Big Sisters’ Bowl for
Kids’ Sake annual event.

Heritage Lanes welcomed Phillips Murrah for the firm’s night
of bowling on May 14, made possible by donations from firm
employees and members of Big Brothers Big Sisters.

Phillips  Murrah  Director  Byrona  Maule  spearheaded  the
campaign,  raising  $3,700.

“Bowl For Kids’ Sake is the single largest fund raiser for
Big Brothers Big Sisters – it’s a great way to provide
financial support for matches and the bowling party is a lot
of fun,” Byrona said. “It was an easy decision on my part to
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facilitate Phillips Murrah’s participation in BFKS! “

The firm hosts a series of events and raffle drawings to
garner support for the BBBS campaign.

“I’ve  been  a  Big  Sister/volunteer  for  Big  Brothers  Big
Sisters for the vast majority of the last twenty five years,”
Byrona  said.  “The  children  I  have  mentored  are  bright,
intelligent, caring people who just needed an additional
adult in their lives to help them through the unfortunate
challenges  that  underprivileged  children  face.  After
experiencing first-hand the changes that having a mentor can
have  on  a  child’s  life,  it’s  become  my  passion  to  do
everything in my power to help provide a mentor to every
child who needs one – and that takes financial resources. “

To learn more about Big Brothers Big Sisters of Oklahoma or to
make a donation, visit their website here.
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